
Orfalea Child Development Center at Ventura College 

Pesticide Use Notification 

Dear Families, 

The Healthy Schools Act of 2000 (as amended by Assembly Bill 2865, Chapter 865, Statutes of 
2006) requires that all schools and child day care centers provide parents or guardians of 
children who are enrolled at the facility with annual written notification of expected pesticide use 
at schools and day care centers.  The notification will identify the active ingredient or ingredients 
in each pesticide product and will include the Department of Pesticide Regulation’s School 
Integrated Pest Management (IPM) Web site (http://www.schoolipm.info) for further information 
on pesticides and their alternatives.  As of the Fall 2007 semester, The Center’s pesticide use 
policy and any plans for pesticide use during a given school year will be included in the family 
handbook distributed to every enrolled family each year. 

Parents or guardians may request prior notification of individual pesticide applications at the 
school or day care center.  Beginning August 20, 2007, people listed on this registry will be 
notified at least 72 hours before pesticides are applied.  If you would like to be notified every 
time a pesticide is applied, then please complete the tear-off below and return it to the Center 
office. Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the Center’s pesticide use 
policy. 

Sincerely, 
Orfalea Director

Orfalea Child Development Center at Ventura College 

Request for Individual Pesticide Application Notification 

I understand that, upon request, the child day care center named above is required to supply 
information about individual pesticide applications at least 72 hours before application.  I would 
like to be notified before each pesticide application at the site listed above. 

  EmailI would prefer to be contacted by (select one): Note in family file        

E-Please print neatly:

Name of Child ________________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian ______________________________ 

Phone number to use for notification _____________________________ 

E-mail _____________________________

Signature of Parent/Guardian ______________________________  Date __________ 
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